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27th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Touch Rugby League Tournament – 05.05.17            
 
Perran-ar-Worthal have been invited to a Touch Rugby League tournament held at Penryn College on Friday 5th May. 
Registration is at 11:15 which means that we will need to leave school at 10:45. 
The organiser expects the festival to finish at 14:30 so we expect to be back at school at 15:00. 
 
Please may I ask that: 
 

1) You sign and return the consent form below. 
2) Your child has a PACKED LUNCH. 
3) Your child brings a water bottle. 
4) Your child brings their kit. 
5) Your child brings a coat. 
 

This is to inform you of who will be attending: 

Zane Ross Mawgan Charlie L William B 

Lily R Maddy Ella Hannah Jess 

 
The children will be travelling to Penryn College in my car or parent’s cars. If you have a preference of how your child 
travels, please let me know ASAP. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mr Teasdale 
PE Co-ordinator 
 

 
To:  School Office  
 
Re: Touch Rugby League Tournament – 05.05.17 
 

I give permission for my child to take part and to travel in Mr T/parent’s cars. 
  
Medical condition?  (e.g. asthma)     ........................................................ 

 
Emergency telephone number     ………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed     ..........................................           Parent of ……………………………………………………..       Date ……………. 
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